
                                                                                                               

 

To: Recreation and Culture Standing Committee    

From: Kari Kluke, Director of Recreation and Culture    

Date: January 3rd, 2025   

Subject: All-Wheels Park Update   

At the end of August, the construction of the All-Wheels Park began to take place. The contractors 
successfully completed the construction of the park at the end of September. Following the completion, 
the park remained closed for an additional three weeks to allow the grass seed to set properly. This step 
was crucial to ensuring the surrounding landscaping establishes itself and contributes to the overall 
aesthetics and functionality of the park. 

Once the grass seed began to set, staff proceeded to open the park for public use. Temporary rule signs 
were installed for the remainder of the season to guide users and ensure safety. These temporary 
measures will be replaced with permanent signage in due course. 

Staff are currently organizing an official opening ceremony for the park, planned for early spring. This 
event will celebrate the park’s completion and its significance to the community. The ceremony will 
include participation from key stakeholders and local riding organizations. Further details regarding the 
ceremony, including the date and agenda, will be shared once finalized. 

The All-Wheels Park has already generated significant interest and enthusiasm within the community. The 

City looks forward to celebrating this exciting addition and its role in promoting active recreation. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Kari Kluke 
Director of Recreation and Culture 
 


